
 

    Landulph School Newsletter  
     Together in Adventure and Discovery 

                                                         6th October 2023 

A message from Mrs Ball… 

Diary Dates 
 
25th September - 19th 
November 
After school clubs  
 
11th October 
Macmillan Coffee 
Afternoon (1:30pm-
3pm) 
 
18th October 

Harvest Festival 
(rehearsal - Landulph 
Church) 
 
20th October 
Harvest Festival 
(Landulph Church, 
2pm) 
 
23rd - 27th October 
Half term (School 
closed) 
 
30th October 
School closed (INSET 
day) 
 
8th November 
Parent Meetings 
 
9th November 
Parent Meetings 
 
10th November 
Grandparents Lunch 
 
19th November 
The centenary of 
Landulph School 
opening on its current 
site  
 
24th November 
School closed (INSET 
day) 

 

On Friday 20th October, we are looking forward to 
welcoming you all to Landulph Church for our Harvest 
celebration.  Doors will open at 1.45pm, with a 2pm 
start.  The PTA will serve refreshments afterwards.  
 
It is really important we know your home time 
arrangements, so we can plan the safe return to school 

of the children.  You are very welcome to take your child home with you from 
the Church.  Please also let us know if someone else will be taking them with 
them.  
 
Please complete the online form to let us know what your plans are by Tuesday 
17th October. 
 
This year we will be making donations to the Saltash Food Bank.  If you are in a 
position where you feel you are able to support this cause, then these are the 
things they are currently looking for… 
 

• UHT fruit juice and squash  
• Puddings (eg. packets of custard, angel delight, trifle mix, jelly cubes)  
• Jam  
• Sugar (especially 500g size packs)  
• Tins of meat (eg. ham, corned beef, chicken in white sauce, mince with 

onion, stewing steak)  
• Toothbrushes  
• Deodorants  
• Hair conditioner  
• Tinned Vegetables (carrots and sweetcorn)  
• Shampoo and Conditioner  
• Shaving Foam  
• Larger size nappies  

 
 
 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming our Grandparents for lunch on the 
10th November. Lunch will be Fish Fingers & Chips (Vegetarian option - Quorn 
nuggets); the cost is £2.65 per grandparent. 
 
Please complete this online form to reserve your place/s, AND once your places 
have been confirmed please pay on Parent Pay. Places are limited to 2 per family 
initially and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. I will hold a 
waiting list if we exceed the numbers and then open a second date if necessary. 

https://forms.office.com/e/Ra3d7ZkZWX
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ZKLe98vXME-Y4S7bInjfZGg-APSuoKlDvkr9r-jZa5BUOFcyTVFNS1pIMDdBOVI1UUJUQkQxSU9ISy4u
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


 

Class 2  
 
 

Early this week, Class 2 began building the bridges that they have been carefully designing in DT over the last 
few weeks. Their structure will be tested to hold a tin of beans next week! We were very fortunate to have 
another visitor this week, sharing their expertise in the Sciences. Mr Wiltshire helped Lower Key Stage 2 to 
recognise the 3 different types of rock and how they are formed. He kindly brought in lots of hands on resources, 
including rocks that were up to 400 million years old!! Excitingly, we also got to watch an explosion in one of 
the quarries that he works with, inspiring a range of questions about explosives. Our writing has meandered 
into factual river writing this week. We are producing information texts about the River Tamar. For National 
Poetry Day, we wrote an acrostic poem for the Tamar which helped us to consider all of the things the River 
Tamar brings to our lives. We now have enough support to supervise our trip on 16th October. Thank you to 
everyone who has volunteered their time. 

Class 3 
 

In class 3 we have been rocking out as we performed our own version of Livin’ on a Prayer! We had an 
orchestra of numerous instruments and sang our hearts out. We have also been practicing our spellings in a 
variety of interesting places and looking at travel guides and the language they employ. In maths we have 
been learning how to multiply using a variety of written methods and in PE we have been progressing our 
passing skills in both hockey and basketball. We have started our grand masterpiece of a seascape in art. 

 Celebrating our learning… 

Class 1  
Class 1 have been busy this week! We started off with early morning work where we discussed what we can 

see, hear, feel and smell. In Geography, we have been drawing and labelling maps of our local area, and 
producing some great artwork. We also had a very interactive Science experiment where we tested out which 

materials kept us dry so we could design an umbrella for our teddy. 



Online applications can now be 
made for a place in next year’s 
Foundation intake for children 

born between 1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020. 
Apply online on the Cornwall Council website.  
If you know anyone who would like to come and 
view the school, then please pass on the school’s 
contact details.  The deadline for applications is the 
15th January 2024. 

500 Words, the UK’s most successful children’s writing competition has 
now opened for submissions and will run till Friday 10th November. 
This year, the two age categories will be 5-7 year-olds and 8-11 year-
olds.  Children of all abilities are encouraged to use their creativity and 
imagination to write a story they would love to read without the 
pressure of having to worry about spelling, punctuation and grammar. 
 

They want children to have fun writing their stories, be as creative as they can and make us laugh, cry 
or just be blown away by what we are reading. Over the years there have been incredible stories 
submitted. There are very few rules on 500 Words but a few points to remember: 
 
All the stories must: 
Be 500 words or less (title is not included in the number) 
Be written by an individual and not a group 
Be a child’s own original idea 
Be prose, not rap or poem 

Y6 parents - the secondary 
school application process 
is now underway. Apply 
online on the Cornwall 
Council website. 

 
Please check individual open days for each school.   
The application deadline is the 31st October 2023. 

 
We would like to invite parents, grandparents and our 
neighbours to join us for coffee and cake on Wednesday 

afternoon, to raise money for Macmillan Cancer 
Support. 

 
Any donations of cakes would be gratefully received. 

 
Everyone's invited, we hope to see you there. 

Yesterday was World Teachers’ 
Day.  Thank you to our 
wonderful teachers for 

everything they do to help our 
pupils be their personal best.  

They are enthusiastic, 
hardworking and committed to always going the extra 

mile.   
 

We are very lucky at Landulph to have such a dedicated 
team of staff. 

 
A HUGE Landulph welcome to Max, 

Tom, Keira and (welcome back) Coen.  
It is great to have you all joining the 

Landulph family. 

https://cornwall.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/SynergyWeb/School_Admissions/
https://cornwall.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/SynergyWeb/School_Admissions/
https://cornwall.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/SynergyWeb/School_Admissions/


 

Breakfast Club and Little Owls  

 

 

 

 

Wraparound care open to all on every day we are open! Mrs 
Plumb, Mrs Slateford and Mrs Glancy would love to see you! 

Breakfast club is organised by Mrs Plumb, and this opens for all  
pupils from 7.45am on all days that children are in school. 

Breakfast club costs £3.50 per child, and breakfast is  

Included. 

 

Afterschool (Little Owls) club is organised by Mrs Slateford and 
Mrs Glancy. Afterschool club opens from 3.20 – 5.30pm with the 

costs as below. All sessions include a snack. 

 

3.15 – 4.15pm – £4. Snack served at 4pm. 

4.15 – 5.30pm  (after clubs) – £4. Snack served at 4.30pm. 

3.15 – 5.30pm – £7. Snack served at 4pm. 

To book in, please email bookings@landulphcloud.net the week 
before the care is required.  In emergencies we will always try to 

help – just contact Cathy in the office.  

 

 
 

 

Keep up those good habits…  
Learning spellings, number facts and times tables is so important. 

 
Don’t forget your child has a log in to TT Rockstars (Y2-Y6), Numbots (Y1) 

and Spelling Shed (Y2-6).  
 

These are great programmes that we  invest in as a school to support 
learning at home. If your child has forgotten their log in details then 

please email Cathy. 

P.E. Days  
 

On PE days your child needs to come 
to school in their PE kit.         

Remember if it is a bit on the chilly 
side, they can wear black tracksuit 
bottoms and their school jumper. 

 
Monday – Class 1 
Tuesday & Wednesday – Class 2 
Tuesday & Thursday – Class 3 

 
 
 
This term, Class 1 will be doing ‘Wild Tribe.’  
Please can they bring their change of clothes 

into school in a bag each Thursday. 

• long trousers/tracksuit bottoms/leggings 
(no jeans) 

• a long sleeved top 

• a jumper (if it is cold) 

• a waterproof jacket (waterproof trousers 
if you have them) 

• old trainers or wellies 

• gloves (advisable) 
 

* spare clothes and shoes/wellies that you 
don’t mind getting dirty * 

Defibrillator (in a box)  
 
Available for community 
use during school hours.  
Please come straight to 
the front entrance as it is 
stored in the office.  

 Reminders... 

 
 
 
 

Liz runs a tuck shop every 
Tuesday breaktime. It is £1 

for a drink and a snack; 
your child will need to 

bring the money in with 
them on the day. 

Wellies & Waterproofs 
 

Please can you send your child to 
school each day with NAMED 

wellies (they can stay in school if 
you have a spare pair) and a 

waterproof jacket. We try to get 
outside as often as possible even 

when the weather is not in our favour. 

mailto:bookings@landulphcloud.net


 
 
 
 

It has been fantastic seeing all of the incredible things the children have been doing for their home 
learning, we have two more weeks of the term to go.  How many more activities can they complete from 

their home learning grid? 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please send your home learning into your child’s class teacher using the class email address: 

class3@landulphcloud.net 
class2@landulphcloud.net 
class1@landulphcloud.net 

Happy Birthday to those who are celebrating their birthdays this 
month, we hope you enjoy your special day. 

 

October Birthdays  
Class 1 - James 

Class 2 – Ezme, Lucas, Eli, Holly, Winnie, Penny  
Class 3 – Tia, Isabelle 

If you are visiting the Memorial Hall for the Landulph October Festival of Music and Arts, look out for 
the children’s fantastic artwork on display.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:class3@landulphcloud.net
mailto:class2@landulphcloud.net
mailto:class1@landulphcloud.net


 

273 

429 

402 

330 

Headteacher Awards  
for demonstrating our school values 

 
Class 1 – Keira 
Class 2 – Alfie 
Class 3 – Skyla 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Class 1 - James 
Class 2 - Maxwell 
Class 3 - Isabelle H 

 

 

 

 

 

 Class 2 - Jack 
Class 3 - Skyla 

 

 

 

 

 Class 2 - Isabelle S 
Class 3 - Brodie 
 

Formation Cape 

Arlo 



Early Help Hub 
Last week I met with Julia Beckett who is our link family worker from the Early Help Hub.  She is going 
to be coming along to our parents evenings on the 8th & 9th November and will be available to meet with 
you informally if you have any questions for her. 

 
Parenting Support Workshops 
 
Being Passionate About Parenting Early Years (1-3 year olds) 
(3 x 2hour sessions) 

 
 
Being Passionate About Parenting (4-11 year olds) 
(3 x 2hour sessions) 
 

 
 

 
 
Take 3 – Supporting Teenagers (12-17 year olds) 
(5 a 2hr virtual or 10 x 2 hr face to face) 

 
 
For more information or to request a place  
Email: earlyhelphub@cornwall.gov.uk     
Or call: 01872 322277 
 

mailto:earlyhelphub@cornwall.gov.uk

